
What does the future hold in IT?  

How is the world of IT going to change over the next 

two, five and ten years? 

The Graduate Development Community are hosting an exciting presentation:   

‘A glimpse into the future: What to expect in IT by 2020’ It is being held in 

Clerkenwell in the evening of Wednesday 27
th

 January 2010 

Every year IBM's research division has conducted a study they call the Global Technology 

Outlook. It provides one comprehensive overview of advances in technology and how new 

technologies are expected to change and create new industries and businesses. Its these same 

industries and businesses that members of the London Graduate Development Community may 

well work in, shape and lead. 

 

What:   A presentation event being run in Skills Matters offices 

Where:  Skills Matters new offices in Clerkenwell 

When:   18:30 - 27
th

 January 2010 

Price:   Totally free  

 

The GDC or Graduate Development Community is a group comprising mainly graduates and 

undergraduates. Our goal is to bridge the gap between the worlds of Academia and Business. 

We achieve this through organising presentations and events as well as providing advice, 

guidance, internships and jobs through our community site. For more information or to confirm 

your attendance on the 27
th

 January please visit the site below. 

For more information or to RSVP please visit www.grad-dc.co.uk   



 


